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Tuesday, 15 June 2021 
 
Dear Mr Jones  
 

Application by Highways England for an Order Granting 
Development Consent for the A417 Missing Link  
 
Adequacy of consultation request 
 

Thank you for your letter dated 1st June regarding this matter.  You have asked us 
whether our Council considers the Applicant has complied, in relation to the 
application, with the following duties; 
 

• Duty to consult – Planning Act 2008 (as amended) (PA2008) – section 42 

• Duty to consult the local community - PA2008 – section 47 

• Duty to publicise - PA2008 – section 48 
 
In response, our Authority confirms that we were made aware of the proposals by 
Highways England and that no comments were made in response to the consultation 
by our Authority.   
 
I trust this is sufficient information.  If you require anything further, please contact me 
directly.  We would like to continue to receive information on this proposal as the 
DCO progresses.
  
Yours Sincerely,  

 
 
Vicky Aston 
Planning Infrastructure Team Leader  
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